APA2023

Dear Yan,

Thank you for submitting a virtual poster proposal to Division 15 - Educational Psychology for presentation at APA 2023.

We are pleased to inform you that your virtual poster proposal, The Ecology of Opportunity: Environmental Health and Student Learning in Alabama, has been accepted. APA 2023 will include many high-quality virtual posters and we are excited to have yours among those being presented.

Your poster will be listed in the official APA 2023 program with the title, author names, and their institutional affiliations. You will receive an email from APA in June with information about how to upload your poster and short video to the virtual platform.

While virtual poster presenters do not need to register to present virtually at APA 2023, you must register if you wish to attend the rest of the virtual event programming.

If your plans have changed and you can no longer present virtually, please contact the Division 15 - Educational Psychology Program Chair and email us at convention@apa.org.

Once again, thank you for your submission and congratulations!